Dear friends,

I am writing to you concerning the 6th co-production Platform of the International Paris Cinema Film Festival called Paris Project. 

For the organization of the event, we collaborate with the Cinemart, ACE, EAVE, the Producers Network / Cannes Market, HAF and Unijapan. Our goal is to promote co-productions with French and European Partners for the projects we select. We thus invite around 10-12 projects (producer and director) to come to Paris during the Paris Cinema Festival to meet with French and European producers, distributors, sales agent and other potential partners that might be interested in these projects.

This platform will be held in Paris from the 2nd to the 4th of July 2008. I enclose a short presentation of Paris Project, and do not hesitate to peruse our web site for more information about the festival (www.pariscinema.org).

For the first time in 2007, Paris Project organised a screening of a Chinese film in postproduction, seeking partners such as sales agents and/or distributors to achieve completion and to intend for a theatrical exploitation. Paris Project 2008 will increase the number of films in postproduction screened at the Paris Project Screenings. I’m coming to you concerning that special point of our event. 

We would be very interested in receiving and viewing some Turkish films in postproduction, in order to help the producers and directors to achieve their projects and help the films’ diffusion.  So, I wondered if your organism had heard about projects in postproduction and could send us some producers or directors’ contacts in that case. Or you should just forward that email to the structures and companies eventually concerned by that event.

We planned to offer some technical help to the projects selected but it has still to be confirmed, according to the needs of the films selected.

Anyway, we would be very proud to defend a Turkish film in our Screenings, and to incite the collaboration between French and Turkish professionals.

Please find enclosed an application form, with all the material requested to submit.

Don’t hesitate to contact us for more details.

Looking forward hearing from you,

Best regards,

Thibaut Bracq

Coordinateur de Paris Project

Coordinator of Paris Project

FESTIVAL PARIS CINEMA

155 rue de Charonne - 75011 Paris - France

tel (direct) : 33 (0)1 55 25 55 21

tel (standard) : 33 (0)1 55 25 55 25

fax : 33 (0)1 43 67 09 50

email : tbracq@pariscinema.org

web : www.pariscinema.org
